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3rd week of ordinary time   

Weekly Bulletin 22nd January 2023 – 29th  January 2023 

CONFESSIONS ARE AVAILABLE BEFORE AND AFTER  HOLY  MASS  ON  REQUEST 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Everyday may not be good but there’s something good in everyday” 

Alice Morse Earl. 

  

Alfreton 
 

Saturday 21st Jan 2023: Mass intentions for  

Molly & Peter Egan RIP, 6.30pm  

Mass. 

 

Sunday 22nd Jan 2023: mass intentions for  

John Pawelski RIP, 10.30am mass 

 

Monday 23rd Jan 2023: no mass  

 

Wednesday 25th Jan 23: 9.30am mass,  

Conversion of St.Paul’s Feast 

 

Friday 27th Jan 23: no mass 

 

Saturday 28th Jan 23: St. Thomas Aquinas  

Memorial,  6.30pm mass  

 

Sunday 29th Jan 23: holy souls, 10.30am mass 

 

 

    

 

 
 

                                                                                          Sunday 31st December: St Sylvester   

  

 
                                             

 

Sick & Housebound 

Please pray for – Sara Lane, Shirley Oakes, Ian 
Martin, Val Kerlin, Betty Deane, Mary Pfeffer, Hazel 
Titon, Martin Mullally, Leah Philbin, Elsie Stewart, 
Brian Bradford, Peter Egan. Ted Bennett, Jim 
Johnson, Rob Lane, John Oliver, Karen Parker, 
Bridie Joyce and Tony & Diane Davey 
Please remember all in our parish who need our 

prayers 

Clay Cross: 
Sunday 22nd Jan 23: 9.00am mass  

Jackson family baptism @ 10.30am 

 

Tuesday 24th Jan 23: 9.30am Adoration 

10.00am Eucharist Service  

 

Thursday 26th Jan 23: St Thomas&Titus bishops  

Memorial, 10.00am mass  

 

Sunday 29th Jan 23: holy souls, 9.00am mass  

Week’s Readers 

ALF: Saturday 6.30pm Cecilia Fletcher 

ALF: Sunday10.30am John Boxall 

Clay Cross:  Sunday 9am Kate Tippen 

 
Next Week’s Readers:  
ALF: Saturday 6.30pm, Paul Fuller 
ALF: Sunday 10.30am, Fiona  
Clay Cross: Sunday 9am, Jaya Bosko 

Collection for 14th Jan-15th Jan 2023 

Alfreton 

Envelopes: £94.00 

Loose Plate:  £233.06 

2nd Collection: £66.10 

Total:  £393.16 
 

Clay Cross 

Envelopes: £72.60 

Loose Plate: £96.60 

Crib Donation: £17.50 

Total:   £186.70 
 

Grand Total: £579.86    
 

Repository £ Candles: £33.15 
Hall Hire:             £200.00   
Standing Orders :         £203.00 

Many thanks for your generosity 
 
 
 
 
 
                   
Many thanks for your generosity 

January 2023 Cleaners 

 
Alfreton:  Bridget W 

Clay Cross:   Maggie Smith  
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The Nottingham Diocesan Catholic Youth Service: is looking to recruit a new Director of Youth Services to start work later this year.  This 

is an exciting opportunity for a highly skilled and experienced individual to be at the helm of Catholic Youth Ministry in the Diocese of 

Nottingham. For more information visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers/director-of-youth-services or see the poster at the back of 

church. 

Diocesan Wide Communications Network: Are you involved in communications in your parish, deanery, or Catholic organisation as a 

social media manager, newsletter editor, photographer, writer or journalist (or something else)?  Training and networking opportunities 

will soon be available to members of a diocesan 'Communications Network'. If interested please 

email naomi.roberts@dioceseofnottingham.uk with your name, parish and role using the subject 'Communications Network'. 

What to say when: an evening of pro-life apologetics training: to be held on Wednesday 25th January at 7.00pm in Cathedral Hall, North 

Circus Street, NG1 5AE.  This will be a practical training session on what to say when in conversation about pro-life issues (such as 

abortion and euthanasia) with friends, family or colleagues who do not share the pro-life perspective.  Participants will have a chance to 

share and discuss their experiences, and by the end of the session will leave feeling more confident on how to argue the pro-life case.  For 

more information contact pro-life@dioceseofnottingham.uk or 07757 815625.  

Broken and Shared: is a free, five-session Lent Course looking at food, hospitality, poverty and the cost of living.  It will be held on 

Thursday evenings, from 23rd February in Cathedral Hall, Nottingham, from 7.30–9.00pm, and following the Lent Sunday readings the 

sessions will explore the reasons for food poverty and how we can address it locally and globally.  The course will be workshop-style with 

plenty of discussion.  Bookings can be made by email to cathedral@dioceseofnottingham.uk or by telephone to 0115 953 9839 ext 7.  

More information is in the poster on the noticeboard. 

CTK Warm Space: Come along to our Warm Space in the Church Hall from 9.00am to 4.00pm every Tuesday.   Turn off your heating at 

home and join us for some good company, board games, jigsaw, bottomless teas and coffees, cakes, biscuits and lunch.  There is a TV in 

the hall and free WI-FI.  Hope to see you there on the 17thJanuary 2023.We need volunteers to help staff this so if you can space a 

morning or afternoon to help make and serve refreshments and lunch as well as welcome visitors to the Warm Space, please sign up on 

the list at the back of the church  

Parish Lunch: next parish lunch is on Monday 6th Feb 23 in the parish hall at 1.00pm, look forward to seeing you there. 

Wednesday 25th January 2023: communion session starts at 5pm in the Liturgy Room at Christ the King Alfreton for those who are not 

attending Christ the King School.  

St Patrick and Bridget Clay Cross Tuesdays: While Fr. Paul is on holiday there will be Adoration at 9.30am followed by Eucharist Service at 

10.00am from 24th January to 14th February 2023. 

Joel's Bar 2023 – an Easter retreat for 16-28 year olds will be held between Sunday 9th and Friday 14th April at Worth Abbey.  

Tickets are now on sale for Joel’s Bar 2023, with bursary tickets available to those in financial difficulty.  Visit @joelsbar on social media or 

joelsbar.co.uk for more information. 

St Thomas Aquinas CMAT: is seeking an enthusiastic, energetic faith leader with a passion for working with children and young people 

helping them to explore and engage with their faith.  As school lay chaplain working in St Martin (secondary) and the local primary 

schools, Saint Peter, Earl Shilton; Saint Peter, Hinckley; and Saint Charles, Measham.  For more information contact Tom Shannon 

tshannon@aquinas-cmat.org 

Worth Abbey: is looking to employ a number of young adults (“Forerunners”) who live and work at Worth.  Applications are currently 

being sought for September for individuals interested in living in community, praying, receiving formation from both the Chaplaincy and 

the Monks at Worth Abbey, whilst also taking part in the mission to Worth School.  This is a short term mission, usually two years but it 

can be one year.  Information can be found by visiting: https://forerunners.worth.org.uk/ or by visiting 

www.tes.com/jobs/vacancy/youth-minister-west-sussex-1762999 

Youth 2000: is recruiting for two full-time roles: Head of Operations and Safeguarding; and Head of Mission and Partnerships.  For more 

information about each role, and for recruitment packs, please see: youth2000.org/jobs or for an informal conversation about either of 

the roles contact: jade@youth2000.org 

Tony Davies a long standing and devoted parishioner from St.Patrick & Bridget, Claycross has sadly passed away on Monday 18th January 

2023, RIP, please keep his wife Dianna and family in your prayers. Fr.Paul sends his sincere and loving condolence to the family and will 

say a mass on his return from India. 
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